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SCHOOL IMMUNIZATIONS 

York Region Public Health is returning to your child’s school for 

an immunization clinic for Hepatitis B, Human Papilloma Virus 

(HPV) & Meningococcal vaccines. Vaccines are available for free 

to students in grades 7-8. 

The Scheduled clinic day is APRIL 12, 2024 

A new consent submission IS NOT required for students who received vaccines 

at school in fall of 2023 as consent submission remains valid for 2nd doses of 

the same vaccine series (as indicated) unless consent is withdrawn.  

For students who did not receive vaccines at school in the Fall of 2023, it’s not too late to 

submit a consent form. CLICK HERE TO ACCESS THE ELECTRONIC CONSENT to complete a 

school clinic immunization consent form.  

 

For more information about the school immunization clinics or eligibility for vaccines click here to visit 

our webpage or call York Region Public Health at 1-877-464-9675  

https://www.york.ca/form/immunization-consent
https://www.york.ca/health/immunizations/school-immunization-clinics
https://www.york.ca/health/immunizations/school-immunization-clinics

